Public Safety Meeting
2/18/21

Members present: Craig Abbott, Nicole Roycray-Lachance, Nancy Roberge.
Not present: Ryan Finch
This meeting we brought Nicole up to date from the discussions from the previous meetings.

Use dump stickers as a parking permit for Ossipee lake public beach area. Nicole indicated that some
towns have the parks and recreation department monitor parking, etc.

Committee members to review the Town of Waterboro, Maine Parking and Traffic Ordinance make
notes and plan to discuss at our next meeting.

Craig reported that he did locate the person to talk to at DOT regarding speed limits. Craig is expecting a
phone call from DOT next week to talk to him about reducing speed limits by the lake.

Motion made to approve the January 28, 2021 Minutes by Craig, 2™ by Nicole and approved 3-0.

Motion by Craig to adjourn at 6:15 2™ by Nancy approved 3-0.

The next meeting will be March 18, 2021 at 5:15 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
Nancy Roberge



